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February 13, 2012
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Chiquita Wallace
810_6 Autumn Willow Drive
Tomball, Texas 77375

Dear Ms. Wallace:

Our file reflects that all requirements of the Order of the Board entered on February 23, 2011, have
been met.

Should you wish to reinstate your multi-state privileges, you will need to complete and return the
Sworn Declaration of Primary State of Residence form that can be found on the Board’s website at
www.bon.state.tx.us under the forms category.

Good luck in any future endeavors and should you have any questions, please contact me at (512)
305-6827.

Sincerely,

A Cuees SRS

Diane E. Burell
Investigator
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Members of the Board

Kristin Benton, MSN, RN
Austin, President

Deborah Bell, CLU, ChFC  Patricia Clapp, BA Tamara Cowen, MSN, RN Sheri Crosby, JD, SPHR Marilyn Davis, BSN, RN, MPA Richard Gibbs, LVN
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Kathy Leader-Horn, LVN  Mary M. LeBeck, MSN, RN  Josefina Lujan, PhD, RN Beverley Jean Nutall, LVN Mary Jane Salgado, MEd Kathieen Shipp, MSN, RN, FNP
Granbury Weatherford . El Paso Bryan San Antonio Lubbock



